

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

## **Temporary Reserved Parking Program Review**

#### **Recommendation of the Committee**

- 1. That program amendments on the Temporary Reserved Parking Program, as outlined in this report, be approved;
- 2. That Administration develop a policy, for approval by City Council, that focuses on administering the Temporary Reserved Parking Program;
- 3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, *The Traffic Bylaw*, 1991; and
- 4. That current Temporary Reserved Parking rate reductions continue for special events, food trucks and parking patios, until the development of a corporate subsidy policy.

### **History**

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on May 2, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

#### **Attachment**

May 2, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services.